
A Big Thank You To!!
• Thank you, Mike Crutchfield for removing 

weeds along the pool area.

• Thank you, Kevin Kaitukoff for spraying for 
weeds along Riverside.   

• Remember the more weeds you have on 
your property,  affects your neighbors.   
Please have your weeds removed.

• Weed notices have gone out with pictures. 
If no response, your weeds will be 
removed and back charged to property 
owners.

Concerns 
• Weeds are getting bad again with all the 

rains.  Please plan to have them removed.
• Did you know? It’s faster to break down 

boxes than removing the mailing labels.

Social Event
Our next social event will be May 4, 2024, at 
Robbie’s home and coordinated by Sue & 
Tammie

Reminder!
• Next Board meeting will be 9:00 AM, June 

1, 2024, at the pool area.
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News
• Dues notices are emailed as a 

courtesy.  It’s the owner's 
responsibility to ensure they are 
up to date.  Dues may be paid, 
quarterly, semiannually, or 
annually.

• Beginning Monday, March 11, 
2024, the parking area will be 
closed in front of the pool area 
for approximately 60 days.  Randy 
is having his driveways redone 
with paver bricks and has 
graciously donated to have our 
pool area parking completed. 
Thank you, Randy!!

• Buckskin Fire department 
recommended Homeowners, 
adding address numbers for the 
lots on the river, to aide in 
responding to fires and medical 
emergencies on the river homes. 

• Construction is almost complete 
for  the Quintana home.

• Construction continues on the 
Rude’s two properties. 
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